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I'm writing in support of a crucial bill, 3391, which aims to guarantee women's reproductive
equity. I'm sure no lawmaker has missed that women's health is specifically targeted by this
federal administration. After a contentious session, in the midst of a divided post election
climate, 1 urge you all to do the right thing and show our state and the country that women's
right to choose is not a bargaining chip to use cynically, but a core value that our society is
centered on.

Others will cite statistics for why this bill must pass, and | urge you to take all that into
consideration. However, this should be a simple moral choice, to not take away the right to

choose from others.

Thank you!
/Emily von W Gilbert
Portland, Oregon
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